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Student Free day Wednesday June 23rd 

Student Learning Conferences/Parent Teacher Interviews: 5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ōƻƻƪ ȅƻǳǊ 
conferences on Compass for Wednesday June 23rd. If you are having difficulties, please phone 5231-
2560 and we can book your appointment via the office. Due to on-going COVID restrictions, DET are 
not permitting our parent teacher interviews to be held in person. As a result these will have to be 
held over WebEx or by phone. If you would like a video meŜǘƛƴƎΣ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ Ŏŀƴ ǎŜǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǳǇ 
for you by request. For phone interviews, all classroom teachers will be using a school issued phone 
to make contact at interview time, please be aware that this may not be a number you are familiar 
ǿƛǘƘΣ ōǳǘ ƪƴƻǿ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜŘ ǘƛƳŜ ƛǘ ƛǎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ŎŀƭƭƛƴƎΦ Specialist staff will be 
calling from the school landline. We only have 4 external phone lines on our landline school phone, so 
this is why we cannot use only the school phone for all staff.   
We thank you for your understanding in this matter and really encourage you to have a conversation 
ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊκǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǇǊƻƎǊŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ƴŜŜŘǎΦ Lǘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ƛǎ ŀ ǘǿƻ ǿŀȅ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ 
staff are looking forward to hearing from you too! We have responded to parent feedback and 
extended the length of the conferences to 15 minutes per child. If you still have areas to discuss after 
15 minutes, the teacher may need to schedule a second time with you to allow for all families to be 
contacted at the allocated times.  

Assessment and reporting: All student reports will be made live to families via Compass on 

Monday. Teachers have been working with students to identify areas of achievement and monitor 
student progress and this will be shared in the formal report. For students participating in the Tutoring 
program, progress reports will be provided via Compass Chronicle. Further information may be 
discussed at the parent teacher interviews on Wednesday, so again, please book in J 

School Engagement Survey: Thank you to the families who responded to our School 

Improvement Committee survey regarding parent/carer involvement in school. The responses 
received have assisted us in understanding how families would like to further connect with the school 
and will support our work to improve engagement for students and their families through increased 
ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘƛŜǎΦ wƛŎƘƻΩǎ .ŀƪŜǊȅ ƪƛƴŘƭȅ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ р x $10 vouchers as an incentive for families to 
participate. Our 5 randomly drawn but very lucky winners are: T. Bath, J. Russell, D. Gundawardane,  
E. Davis and S. Alfred. /ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǘƛƻƴǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŀƴƪǎ wƛŎƘƻΩǎΗ 

Shade Sail: Our shade sail has been installed today! Thanks to the 

School Council for their work on this project, which has taken many hours 
of discussion and planning to ensure we ended up with a structure that 
was safe and functional to enhance the outdoor area for our students. The 
sail will provide shade to the deck and asphalt areas between the Admin 
building and the Boyle wing for students to use at recess and lunchtime 
and also provide an outdoor learning option during warmer months.  

School Council: School Council and sub committees will meet on 

Monday evening. Please note that due to the DET COVID Safe Plan these 
meetings will be held online and invites have been sent to members via 
email.  

Stay safe & well, Shelby Papadopoulos ς Principal  

 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.colacps.vic.edu.au/
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A part of PERSONAL BEST is EXCELLENCE.  Excellence is giving your absolute best to any 
task that you do  
 

TheirCare 
Our school has partnered with an independent provider TheirCare to provide Before and After 
School Care services to our school community from 7.00am in the morning until 8.45am and operates 
from 3.15pm each day until 6.00pm. Families wishing to use this service can visit the TheirCare 
website: https://theircare.com.au/   Families are also eligible for a Government rebate which reduces 
the cost per session. Further information can also be obtained by contacting  TheirCare on 1300 072 
410. The program begins at Colac Primary School Term 3.  

 
2022 Prep Enrolments 
If you know of any new families who have a Prep child for 2022 please let them know that enrolments 
packs are available at the office. For parents of children who already attend our school it is important 
that you collect an enrolment pack if your child is in Prep next year. Enrolments forms along with a 
copy of their Birth and Immunisation certificates are due next Friday 25th June. 

 
 School Calendar  

June 21st Student reports live on Compass 

June 21st School Council online meeting 

June 23rd Pupil Free Day-Parent Teacher Interviews 8.30am-
4.30pm Book via Compass 

June 25th 2022 Prep enrolment forms due 

June 25th Last day of term 2 ς 2.30pm dismissal 

July 12th Term 3 commences 

July 12th TheirCare ς Before & After School Care commences 

 
 

 Term 3 Swimming Dates-please note 
changes 

Jul 21st ς Sep 8th  tǊŜǇκнΩǎΣ ŜǾŜǊȅ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ŦƻǊ у ǿŜŜƪǎ 

Aug 16-18th Year 5/6Ωs commence     

Aug 19th No Swimming on this day 

Aug 20th Year 5/6Ωs 

Aug 23-25th Year 5/6Ωs 

Aug 26th No Swimming on this day 

Aug 27th Year 3/4Ωs commence 

Aug 30-Sep 3rd Year 3/4Ωs 

Sep 6th Year 3/4Ωs 

https://theircare.com.au/


  
 

 
 

The Prep to Grade 2 students have been doing so much incredible learning this week! We are super 
proud of all of their achievements so far this term. Here is a snapshot of some wonderful pieces of 

ǿƻǊƪΧ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Room 1 have been 
practising their 

addition skills by 
sorting dominos into 
the sum of the dots! 

Some fantastic Sounds 
Write efforts from 
Lenny and James in 

Room 1! 

Room 4 have been 
publishing their 

weekend recounts 
into small books. 

Room 3 have been drawing 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ǾŜǊȅ ƻǿƴ ¦ƴƻΩǎ DŀǊŘŜƴ 

and writing number sentences 
to match. 

Room 2 have been 
responding to the 

text Possum 
Magic. 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Angles                  
Grade 3 & 4 students have continued learning about angles this week. Activities have included 
creating angle art and investigating the angles formed, identifying angles that can be made 
with our bodies, and even singing along to an angles song. We sure have some geometry 
experts here at Colac PS 

 



  

 
 

 
In the classroom:  
In Reading this week we are learning ΨCause and EffectΩ with a focus on Reconciliation 
week. We have explored the Indigenous culture and language of our Indigenous 
people of Colac, which is Gulidjan. 
Throughout our Writing sessions we have learnt about how to write procedural texts. 
To begin with we created Chinese paper lanterns and put the steps into a procedural 
format. We are making more hands-on creations as we work our way through the 
lessons.  
 
In Maths, Grade 5 and 6 are beginning the topic of Angles. We are also discussing what we like and 
ŘƻƴΩǘ ƭƛƪŜ ǿƘŜƴ ŎƻƭƭŀōƻǊŀǘƛƴƎ ƛƴ ƎǊƻǳǇǎ so we have a shared focus when completing group tasks. We 
have discussed what it takes to be a great mathematician including providing evidence and proof in 
showing our answers and being a sceptic, asking questions to challenge each other. We have also 
explored tessellating shapes and angles around the school. Math's tutoring has continued this week. 
5/6 Sport:  In 5/6 sport some students are participating in trying out for inter school soccer next term. 
We have and will play matches to determine who will be in the soccer teams. ItΩs great to see everyone 
learning tactics of the game and having fun! 

 

Important Dates: 
Wednesday 23rd ς Student Parent Teacher Interviews 
Friday 25th ς Last day of term 2 
 
Newsletter by Jordan, Koby and Xantha-                   
Students pictured with their contributions to the sensory garden. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

DŀǊŘŜƴ bŜǿǎ ²ƛǘƘ aǊǎ wƻǎŜǾŜŀǊ 
 

Vegetable garden 
We harvested   pumpkins this week and gave the garden a good weed.  We are growing mushrooms.  
They need to be kept warm and damp.  By next week we should see some growth. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sensory garden 
The construction of the Sensory Garden is progressing well.   
We wheeled barrows of gravel to make our paths and continued putting up the pickets on the fence.  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sustainability 

What's better than sliced bread?  
Making the most of it!  
Bread is Victoria's most wasted food, but it doesn't have to be.  
What can you do? 
Save your bread from waste, check out our waste saving recipes at 
http://sustainability.vic.gov.au.au/bread 
 

 
Bread tags 
Please continue to save your bread tags ς they will be recycled to fund wheelchairs in South Africa.  

Deliver them to your teacher who will send them up to 
the office. 
https://www.ozbreadtagsforwheelchairs.org.au/ 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://sustainability.vic.gov.au.au/bread?fbclid=IwAR2ou8B33vNE6_OQHWfrKhTsMIGfgCfnSUssU093OfNt1ap7EXGnDStufqU
https://www.ozbreadtagsforwheelchairs.org.au/

